WEST ESSEX REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Damion MaciociSuperintendent of Schools

65 West Greenbrook Road North Caldwell, New Jersey 07006 (973) 228-1200 ext. 3102 Fax (973) 228-0559 Email: dmacioci@westex.org

December 6, 2020

Dear West Essex Community,

This is a follow-up to my November 22 correspondence regarding the New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH) COVID-19 Activity Level Report. For the week ending November 28, our Northeast Region (Bergen, Essex, and Hudson) remains in the <u>High Risk</u> category.

With that said, our District will continue to follow the recommendations as indicated in the <u>NJDOH</u> <u>Guidelines</u> and we will maintain ongoing communication with our local health officials.

I will continue to provide you with information as it becomes available.

Again, thank you for your support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Damion Macioci

Damion Macioci Superintendent of Schools